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School starts at 9am (Nursery 

8.45am and 12.15pm), gates 

will be shut promptly.  

Please ensure children are in 

class in plenty of time. Please 

pick your child up promptly at 

the end of the day at 3.10pm 

(KS1) or 3:15pm (KS2) 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary 

and Nursery School has a commit-

ment to safeguarding and promoting 

the welfare of children. 

Dear Parents/Carer. 

Holy Communion  

Mrs O’Keeffe and staff extend their good wishes and prayers to those children in Year 3, 4 
and 5 who are receiving their First Holy communion.  God’s blessings will be upon them. 
 
SATS Week for Year 6 

Year 6 will be doing their SATs next week.  Can you please ensure your child arrives on time 

for school every morning.   

Celebration Mass at 9:45am 

There will be a celebration Mass on May 26th at 10:45am on the KS1 playground.  All par-
ents are welcome to come along.  
There will be a collection for a charity and we would ask if your child could bring in a   
donation for this on the morning of the Mass.  More details will follow soon. 
 
Squires Garden Centre ‘Draw a rose’ Competition 
We are delighted to let you know that Jayden Faulkner is one of the winners of Squire’s Gar-
den Centres “Draw A Rose” competition!  
The judging was extremely tricky as Squire’s received hundreds of entries, so Jayden should 
be very proud to be picked as one of the winners.  Jayden has won a Rose bush for himself 
and one for the school. Well done!  
 
St Ethlebert Class Assembly 

Thank you to 5 St Ethlebert for a lovely assembly this afternoon.  

 

I Talk 

Please find attached the I Talk information and the techniques of the week  

Brain Builder homework 
Following on from parent feedback, any brain builder homework set in KS2 has been given 
an extension date for completion. Children have the whole half term to complete their  
project and these are due back on Monday 22nd May. 
 
Lighthouse Community Family event 
Lighthouse is holding a community family event to raise much needed funds for this year's 
Lighthouse. The event takes place on Friday 12th May.  See attached flyer. 
 
Teacher Vacancy 
Please see the attachment for a Teacher vacancy. 
 
Church Bulletin 
Please see the attachment for this week’s Church Bulletin 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J O’Keeffe 

Headteacher 

 

Take no care for tomorrow: 

Tomorrow  shall take care of 

itself 

St.Matthew 6.34 
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Attendance of the Week( w/e 5th May 2017) 

Year band Percentage 

Nursery 97.0% 

Reception 98.7% 

Year 1 97.0% 

Year 2 97.0% 

Year 3 96.4% 

Year 4 96.7% 

Year 5 97.8% 

Year 6 97.0% 

Saturday 6th May  at 11am Holy Communion  Class 3SH  at 11am 

Holy Communion—Other schools and Year 4 & 5 OLOP at 2pm 

Friday 12th May Year 1 trip to Bracknell Forest 

Saturday 13th May Holy Communion—Class 3MC at 11am 
Holy Communion—Class 3NS at 2pm 

Sunday 14th May  Bishop Peter's Visit to OLOP Church—OLOP children to attend if possible  

Friday 19th  May  OLOP British Bake Off Competition and Cake Sale after school  

Monday 22nd May National Curriculum requirements for reading and a visit from Marilyn Brocklehurst  - 

KS1 Hall, 5.30-7.00pm—Parents from all ages are welcome 

w/c 25th May  Book Fair for KS1 and KS2  

Friday 26th May  St John Assembly at 2:30pm—Parents are invited 

4 St Paul Assembly at 2:30pm—Parents are  invited 

Friday 26th May  Celebration Mass at 10:45am— All parents are invited  

29th May–2nd June  Pentecost Half Term  

Tuesday 6th June Year 3 trip to Verulamium Museum  

Friday 16th June R St Valentine Assembly at 2:30pm—Parents are invited 

3 St John Bosco  Assembly at 2:30pm—Parents are  invited 

Tuesday 20th June Year 5 to Burnham Grammar Liaison Day 

Friday 23rd June  Year 4 Trip to Living Rainforest 

Wednesday 28th June  Year 6 Production  

Thursday 29th June  Year 6 Production  

Friday 30th June Sponsored Spelling Bee  

Friday 7th July School Photographer—Leavers and class groups  

Friday 21st July  End of Term—Finish at 1:15pm  

Useful Dates for Your Diary 

Special Days 

Sunday 4th June  Pentecost Sunday  

11th June  Holy Trinity  

18th June  Corpus Christi  

18th June  Father’s Day  

23rd June  Scared Heart of Jesus  

29th June  Saints Peter and Paul  

  
  

Our attendance this week has been very good. Thank you to all parents for ensuring that your children are 

at school regularly and on time. 



  

KS2 Pupil Of the Week —w/e  5th May 2017 

St Clare Teddy Moulder For superb participation in lessons this week, especially  

English.  For working really hard at improving the presentation 

of his work and for being a lively member of 3SB.  Keep up the 

good work Teddy.  
St Peter 

  

Ethan Walsh For a very positive attitude towards his learning this week. 

Ethan you have been a very conscientious learner this week and 

have strived to do well.  Keep it up! 

St John Bosco Kornel Wojcik For working so hard in class and being well behaved. 

St Columba Maya Kravitz For always persevering with your work.  It’s paying  dividends, 

especially in your reading. 

St Blaise Stefan Gaweda For working hard in all lessons and staying focused. 

St Paul Kasper Malina For some really good participation in P.E.  Well done Kasper. 

St Maximilian Elliott Durkan I am so proud of your attitude to learning this week.  Your inde-

pendent writing has shown huge improvements both in presen-

tation and content.  Well done  Elliott.  Keep it up! 

St Ethelbert Jonathan Nash For his willingness to participate fully in all areas of school life.  

What an excellent attitude.  Thank you Jonathan. 
St Dunstan Diana Fragola A hardworking member of class, who always tries her best with 

a smile.   Stands out especially this week for the help she has 

given to her classmates. 

St Joseph Zack Munro Zack has worked extremely hard throughout the year and has 

made great progress in all subjects.  He sets an excellent exam-

ple to other pupils and should feel proud of all his efforts. 

St Brigid Maria Odindo For working hard in all lessons and progressing well.   Also for 

being kind to her friends and classmates. 

St Cuthbert Stefan Monac For trying so hard to write in English and always doing his best 
in every subject.  Well done! 

R St John Jessica Goci For excellent progress in speaking, phonics and read-

ing. 

1 St Jude Kacper Dziubinski For improved English skills, especially when struc-

turing sentences 

2 St Mary Magdalene Lyla Moore For always working to the best of your ability. 

KS1 Star Of the Week —w/e  5th May 2017 


